
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
On January 7, 2021, our Local Union was released from trusteeship, and you, the 
members, elected a new administration to lead the union. We are committed to ensuring 
ATU Local 1756 is a strong, democratically-run union that puts the interests of members 
first and provides members a pathway to taking more control of our lives at work. It’s a 
new era for transit workers! 
 

 
Past 

 
Present 

• No members participation  
• Closed negotiations  
• No training provided to members  
• No enforcement of contract  
• Union was near bankruptcy  
• Promises not backed by power 

 

• Members exerting their power through 
Union campaigns  

• Open negotiations to all members  
• Member training and education  
• Aggressive challenges to past 

practice contract violations  
• Financial stability  
• Honest conversations with members  

 
 

New Union Leadership 
 

Local 1756 members have been working on an extended contract through the COVID-
19 pandemic. We have been labeled essential workers and expected to come to work 
and perform our duties every day. We have demanded an end to mandates, a fair 
wage increase, less expensive health care with better coverage, just to name a few.  
 
To get what we deserve, every member must have a stake in our Union! The best way 
to claim yours is to get involved. You can get involved by wearing a button, attending 
Foothill Transit board meetings, signing a petition, passing out flyers, and phone 
banking co-workers. Email cellis.atu1756@gmail.com for more information.  
 

 


